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Although the contribution of Under 16 players has been welcome in the past, Walking Football Adelaide has continued to grow to the stage where we have outgrown venues and are struggling to find alternatives.
WFA is finding it increasingly difficult to accommodate Under 16 players at the expense of Members.
To return to the primary focus of Walking Football, namely players 50 years plus, WFA need to focus on our core group. 
The safety of Under 16 players has also been considered as part of the new policy, as playing with adults might end in injury and they are not insured.
Therefore, it’s with regret we need to impose a restriction on Under 16 players who will not be permitted to play in our regular sessions
As stated, the contribution of Sons, Daughters, Grandsons and Granddaughters has been invaluable in the past. To this end, WFA will be initiating Quarterly Family Days where no restrictions apply and all ages are welcome to participate in the Family Day social football event. 
